
    Intermediates 
 

Ms. Lilia, Ms. Kelly 

 

This month the children will be introduce to and 

practice new LTL skills. Our class is learning to 
add together two groups of objects using various 
fun materials. The class will also learn about 

different forms of transportation and begin to 
understand the meaning of traffic lights. Children 

will be introduced to new Spanish vocabulary. 
Friends will discuss types of technology used in 

different Occupations. We are looking forward to 
making our own pizzas on March 12

th
, 

celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on the 17
th

 and 
wishing Danica a HAPPY birthday on the 29

th
! 

Pre-K 2 
 

Ms. Judy & Ms. Desiree 

 

In February we learned fun facts about 

Groundhogs and we traced and measured our 
shadows. We also showed our family and friends 

how much we love them when making them 

sweet Valentines. Our friends had a wonderful 
time celebrating Mardi Gras, Chinese New Year 

and receiving a special visit from the Tooth 
Fairy! We will start March off with a celebration 

of Dr. Seuss’ birthday as we think of and say silly 
rhyming words and count 1 fish, 2 fish, red fish 

and blue fish! We look forward to our bubble 
adventure with bubble gum, bubbly soap and 

money bubbles. The students are doing a 
wonderful job reading, spelling, clapping and 

snapping our sight words. St. Patrick’s Day will 
be celebrated with a class party on the 17

th
. 

Pre-K 
 

Ms. Angie & Ms. Hayley 

 
The Pre-K class had a wonderful month. We 

would like to welcome several new friends to 
our class. March will bring fun celebrations like 

Dr. Seuss’ birthday and St. Patrick’s Day. We 
plan to read some our favorite Dr. Seuss books 

in celebration him as an Author. The class will 
be learning to predict weather and identify and 

use all five of our senses. We will also be 
learning new Math games to help with counting 
and following directions. We look forward to 

bubble exploration later this month. Our class 
will be making an indoor garden so we are 

requesting an empty milk jugs or 2 liter bottles 
for our project. Thank you! 

Classroom Corner 
Beginner B   

 
Ms. Carolyn & Ms. Trish 

 

The leprechauns are coming! The leprechauns 

are coming! March is officially here. We are 
gearing up for a month full of green, lots of fun 
and beautiful weather. Keep an eye out for our 

party sign-up sheet and the parent board in the 
office for upcoming events. This month our 

class will focus on developing skills like acting 
out events, mixing primary colors, matching 

shapes, verbally stating our first and last names. 
Be sure to mark your calendars for: March 2

nd
-

School Closed, March 2
nd

-6
th

 Dr. Seuss week, 
March 8

th
 Daylight Savings & March 17

th
-St. 

Patrick’s Day party. 


